
Please, please DO NOT mandate all vaccines for all children. 
 
 
 As a mother of a vaccine injured child, vaccines need to be researched carefully by some families. I am 
not anti-vax. My children received ALL of their vaccines on a slower schedule after my daughter's 
diagnosis, the effects of which she carried into adulthood. 
 
For whatever reasons, some individual children are more fragile to these chemical loads introduced by 
vaccines. I myself had a severe reaction to a vaccine in my 20's. I was forced by my college to get my 
vaccines "up to date".  
 
Of course we should continue to encourage, educate and advise parents to vaccinate their children, but 
to make it law that every child must be fully vaccinated I believe will cause more harm than good.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
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